Our Manchester Rod and Gun, 22 Pistol Competition will be held at MRGC 9/19/19 starting at 7 P.M. It
is open to members and their friends. Youth must have Hunter Safety training and be accompanied by a
parent/adult.

A range safety officer and an official scorer will be present. Eight members can shoot at a time.
Revolvers or automatic pistols may be used. It will be slow fire targets. Each will shoot 5 rounds in 5
minutes, reload, and shoot 5 more rounds in 5 minutes. The next 8 members will come into the range
for 10 minutes. Rotating will continue until all have shot. There will be a shoot off for ties.

This is a social event for members to meet and greet each other. Refreshments will be provided.

For those who have not yet registered, please call: Dave Farnum at 802-263-5422 or 802-541-4121; Tim
Ordway at 802-379-5400; or Bob Treat 362-2523.

Good Luck!




